

Summer Newsletter Countdown to Mandala

August 2018





Supplies:

- A muq
- A box of pencils
- 2 glue sticks
- A binder with 4 dividers (students 7 & up)
- Backpack
- A library card

School Rules

- 1. Be kinder than you want to be
- 2. Don't interfere with learning

In effort to keep a clean Earth and reduce waste, especially plastic, we ask students to keep a mug at school for drinking water, tea, and cocoa! Reusable water bottles are also great!





Technology

- Cell phones will be collected in the beginning of each day and will be returned before dismissal
- We will use more assistive technology and computer programs this year to improve presentations and publishing skills
- School computers and tablets are for school work only. Students off task will have their privileges revoked
- Older students will have their own Mandala School e-mail accounts which they should check regularly

"To have another language is to possess a second soul" -Charlemagne



We are happy to announce that students will have the choice this year to study either French or Spanish at the beginner level! There will be a beginner class for both languages as well as French II for students that studied French last year. Please send an e-mail with your child's choice.



Follow us!

Art Class

Oldest: Wednesdays 10 - 11:30 A.M.

Middle: Wednesdays 12:45 - 2:15 P.M.

Youngest: Thursdays 10 - 11 A.M.



@mandalaschoolNY



mandalaschool

e-mail: info@mandalaschool.org



Look for the colorful buckets!